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Hannah Humphrey was named Deputy Director of the 
Missouri Department of Natural Resources, effective 
Nov. 1, 2021. She oversees the Division of 
Environmental Quality and the Division of Energy.  

Hannah began her career with the department 20 
years ago as a seasonal naturalist at Mark Twain 
State Park. Most recently, she served as the Director 
of the Water Protection Program’s Financial 
Assistance Center, where she was responsible for 
managing the Clean Water and Drinking Water State Revolving Fund 
programs. Before working in the Financial Assistance Center, Hannah was the 
department’s Community Services Coordinator, and she also worked in the 
Hazardous Waste Program as a Project Manager and as a Unit Chief. Hannah 
earned her Bachelor of Biology from Park University.  
 


